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To:  
Potential Candidates 
From:  Association of Nationally Certified ROMA Trainers
RE: 
Invitation 
Are you interested in becoming a 
Nationally Certified ROMA Trainer (NCRT)?

The Association of Nationally Certified ROMA Trainers is now accepting applications for candidates for the National Peer to Peer ROMA Training and Certification program.  See the attached identification of the four phases of the process and a time table for the four phases.  

Note: Phase 1 is done independently (on-demand).
 Phase 2 is done as a cohort of   9 candidates. Dates and location of Phase 2 will be posted at the Event tab as they are established. Phases 3 and 4 are done in teams, including candidates and NCRTs, at times scheduled by the teams.
Applicants must be affiliated with the CSBG Network: Community Action Agencies, Eligible Entities, state CSBG offices or national partners.  
If you feel you would be an asset to our training network, please complete an application on line at www.roma-nptp.org 
When you go to the Application Tab on the web site, you should be prepared to enter a few things: 
· You will enter the name and email address of specific individuals who will support you: your employer/immediate supervisor, the state Association, and the CSBG office.  

· You will upload documentation of prior training experience and knowledge of the CAA network in the form of a resume.   

Either you, your agency or someone on your behalf must submit an application fee of $995.00*.
For more information call (724) 852-2272 or cell: (717) 756-3109 or send questions to barbaramooney@windstream.net
